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�x Vice-Principal (Research) Steven Liss attended Council to speak about an Aboriginal 

Scholars program to increase Aboriginal faculty. He suggested a broad-based approach 

from institutions across the country and a role for the ACQU in connecting with 

Councils at partner  institutions to garner support  to demonstrate to the federal 

government. He said he would return to Council as the initiative is developed.  
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	July 22 special meeting of the Aboriginal Student Access and Support Working Group
	All Council members were invited to attend this working group meeting to discuss the possible internal allocation of the provincial PEFAL Student Success Fund grant to Queen’s.
	The university had submitted a request for $1.1M in annual funding for 2013-2016 and received $689K per year, a one per cent increase over the previous grant. This represented 67% of the university’s ‘ask,’ and after discussion and updated information...
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